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November 14, 2018 

VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Amy Sweeney 
Director, Division of Natural Gas Regulation 
Office of Fossil Energy 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Room 3E-052 
1000 Independence Ave S.W.  
Washington, DC 20585 
 

Re: Port Arthur LNG, LLC, FE Docket No. 18-162-LNG 

 Application of Port Arthur LNG, LLC For Long-Term, Multi-Contract Authorization       
to Export Liquefied Natural Gas to Free Trade Agreement Countries (Design Increase)     

Dear Ms. Sweeney: 

On behalf of Port Arthur LNG, LLC, this is to request that its October 18, 2018 application in 
this proceeding be treated as a request to amend its authorization granted in FE Docket No. 15-
53-LNG and that the term start date of the amended authorization reflect the date of the 
amending order. 

If you have any questions regarding this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Brett A. Snyder 

Brett A. Snyder 

Counsel to Port Arthur LNG, LLC 
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